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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV- A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

Advisory No. + 9 <5 2025
July 02, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

1-DAY ORIENTATION FOR YOUTH/CHILDREN SECTOR ON HEIGHTENED
PREPAREDNESS FOR THE BIG ONE

In celebration of National Disaster Resilience Month (NDRM) 2025, with the theme
“Lokal na Tagatugon, mga Bayaning Simbolo ng Katatagan at Dedikasyon sa
Pampublikong Kaligtasan.” this Office, on behalf of the Quezon PDRRM Council,
will conduct 1-day DRRM Orientation for Youth/Children Sector on July 4,
2025, 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM at Queen Margaret Hotel, Brgy. Domoit Lucena City.

Attached is a copy of the letter from the Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction
and Management Office.

For further queries and clarification, you may contact:

For more information, please contact

Ariel C. Cabuyao, PDO II

Mobile Phone No. 0954 230 4609

Email Address: ariel.cabuvaoudeped.gov.ph

Nicole May L. Lumanglas, PDO I
Mobile Phone No: 0915 150 1940
Email Address: nicolemay.lagar@deped.gov.ph

Widest dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

SGOD- 1-day orientation for youth/children sector on heightened preparedness for the big one
EMG97-000001 /July 02, 2025

Address: Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City
Telephone No.: (042) 785-9615

Email Address: tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.sdotayabascity.ph
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Republic of the Philippines

Province of Quezon
PROVINCIAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND
MANAGEMENT OFFICE

ADVANCE COPY
16 June 2025

MS. VANESSA S. CADELINA

President

Quezon Educators Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Organization (QUEDRRMO)
Southern Luzon State University

Dear Ms. Cadelifia,
Greetings of peace and resilience!

Executive Order No. 29, series of 2017, dated June 28, 2017, mandates the nationwide
observance of National Disaster Resilience Month (NDRM) with this year's theme entitled:
“Heightened Preparedness for the Big One: Lokal na Tagatugon, mga Bayaning Simbolo
ng Katatagan at Dedikasyon sa Pampublikong Kaligtasan.”

In celebration of NDRM 2025, this office, on behalf of the Quezon PDRRM Council, will conduct
1-day DRRM Orientation for Youth/Children Sector on July 04, 2025, 08:00 am- 05:00 pm at
Queen Margaret Hotel, Brgy. Domoit, Lucena City.

Hence, may we humbly request assistance from your good office by providing forty (40)
participants from the youth sector to attend and participate in the above-mentioned activity.
Empowering the youth sectors is essential to adopting a holistic approach in strengthening and
enhancing community resilience.

For more inquiries and coordination, our Administration and Training Division can be reached
at the contact numbers and email address listed below.

Thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation!

Very truly yours,

Noted By:

ANGELINA “DOKTORA HELEN” D.L TAN, MD, MBAH
Provincial Governor/ PDRRMC Chairperson



